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July 27, 2023 

 

Ms. Melanie Loyzim, Commissioner 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0017 

 

RE: New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) 

 Construction Commencement Notice 

 

VIA Email Only 

 

Dear Commissioner Loyzim, 

 

Pursuant to the Department’s November 23, 2021 License Suspension Order and your May 15, 

2023 letter stating that the suspension had been lifted, NECEC Transmission LLC and CMP 

hereby provide the Department written notice that some construction activities will commence in 

Lewiston on August 3, 2023. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gerry J. Mirabile 

Director – NECEC Permitting & Compliance 

83 Edison Drive 

Augusta, ME  04336 

  


